
The Saint Paul City Council will hold a public hearing on an application for a combined plat 
for River Birch Addition to create 2 (H1) parcels at 2254 Edgcumbe Road and 2260 
Edgcumbe Road, between Hilltop Lane and Davern Street South, on Wednesday, December 
18, 2024, at 3:30 p.m. in City Council Chambers, Room 300 of City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd.   

All comments concerning the combined plat will be heard at this hearing.  In-
person testimony will be accepted.  Other participation options may be provided as 
described in the meeting agenda to be posted 
at https://stpaul.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx.  More on City Council meeting protocol can be 
found at https://www.stpaul.gov/department/city-council#city-council-meetings. 

Written public comment on public hearing items can be submitted to Contact-
Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us.  Call Spencer Miller-Johnson with any questions at 651-266-6093. 
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